
   
   

  NOTIFICATION

   

 

 

FROM:  Victoria Márquez-Mees, Executive Secretary 

ON BEHALF OF: Werner Kiene, Panel Chairperson of the Compliance Review Phase 

CC:   Independent Consultation and Investigation Mechanism  

REFERENCE: BO-MICI001-2011 Bolivia - Santa Barbara-Rurrenabaque Northern 

Corridor Highway Improvement Program (1833/SF-BO) 

COUNTRY: BOLIVIA 

DATE:   JULIO 24, 2013 

SUBJET: DEADLINE EXTENSION TO ISSUE THE ELIGIBILITY MEMORANDUM 

FOR THE COMPLIANCE REVIEW PHASE 

 
Under the provisions establishing the Independent Consultation and Investigation 

Mechanism, (Paragraph 91), please be notified of the decision of the Chairperson of the Panel 

regarding the need to extend the deadline for issuance of the Memorandum of Eligibility for 

request BO-MICI001-2011 as he is waiting that the Administration provides the requested 

documentation relevant to the eligibility process. 

The new deadline for issuance is August 15, 2013. 

I am available if additional information is needed. 

 

 

 

Victoria Márquez-Mees 

Executive Secretary 

 


